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Recital is December 17th 
Recital Information 

NNU Brandt Center 

Tickets will be on sale November 15th 

Please remember costumes will be used for both the Winter and Spring 

Recitals.  

 

You’ve Been SPOTTED 
Congratulations to Ainsly Peacock for being the winner of our You’ve been 

SPOTTED drawing! 

Dancers enter the drawing by being recognized in class or in the lobby for good 

behavior, leadership, and hard work! 

 

Cookie Grams 
Order Cookie Grams for your friends and family at the studio! We will deliver 

homemade pumpkin chocolate chip OR snickerdoodle cookies with a personal 

tag attached. All the profit will go towards competition fees. 

Contact Linda (208)615-4669 to place your order. 

 

 

COSTUME WEEK 

Dancers that wear their 

Halloween costumes the 

week of Oct 24th - Oct 31st 

will get candy in their dance 

classes1 Make sure to dress 

in costumes that can be 

danced in.  

HALLOWEEN DAY 

Recreational Classes will still 

be held Monday October 

31st. team Ballet classes and 

Team/Company Rehearsals 

will be rescheduled. 

COSTUME FEES 

Charged: October 15th                              

3-4 Years Old- $45.00                        

10-12 Years Old- $50.00                   

13+ Years Old- $55.00 

Acro Classes- $40.00 

Charges will come out 

automatically per performing class                   

 

Updated information can be found on our website 
www.TheSpotDance.com  
If you have any questions, feel free to email us at 
TheSpotDanceStudio@gmail.com 

 

 

http://www.thespotdance.com/


 

OUR 2022-23 Sponsors 

  Blade Runner Lawn Maintenance 

 

 


